
 
 

From the Editor  

 
  

Dear JCER reader,  

 

 

We are excited and happy to publish the first issue of 2019 (April Volume 7, Issue 13).  

 

Published for the first time in 2013 and ever since then I was the editor, JCER is accepted to the 

TUBITAK-ULAKBIM TR Index which is Turkey’s the most prestigious journal index. Thanks to 

the experts of ULAKBIM TR Index.  

 

We are aware of this responsibility. We would like to publish qualification studies in our journal.  

 

In the present issue, there are 12 research articles and 1 review article. Five of these studies are in 

English as whole texts. 

 

Many thanks to the authors who have shared their studies with us as well as to the referees who 

have made contributions with their valuable ideas and Turkey’s JournalPark Team. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in the next issue of the JCER.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Editor-in-Chief 

Assoc.Prof.Dr. Tamer KUTLUCA 

jcer.editor.in.chief@gmail.com  

Journal of Computer and Education Research (JCER) 

http://dergipark.org.tr/jcer 
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